
 

                                

 

 

 
 

 

23rd February 2021 

 

Dear everyone, 
 
As I am sure you’ve heard, Mr Johnson has announced that all pupils should return to school 
on Monday 8th March. It will be fantastic to have our school community back together again - 
the end of the Christmas Term feels like a very long time ago. 
 
I am not, at the moment, planning any significant changes to the way we were working before 
Christmas. However, the Government guidance came out last night and I shall be reviewing 
this prior to making any final decisions. Everyone’s safety remains paramount and I will write 
to you all by the end of the week confirming our reopening plans. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Miss Shaw 
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